
Winter Wonderland Newsletter - December 

Edition 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

As the snow blankets our town, we are excited to bring you the December edition of our Winter 

Wonderland Newsletter! This month is filled with festive activities, community events, and 

warm wishes. 

Upcoming Events 

• Winter Festival: Join us on December 15th at the Town Square for our annual Winter 

Festival featuring ice skating, hot cocoa, and live music! 

• Holiday Lights Contest: Don't forget to participate in our Holiday Lights Contest! 

Submit your best decorated home by December 20th. 

• New Year's Eve Celebration: Ring in the New Year with us at the Community Center 

on December 31st at 8 PM. There will be food, games, and a countdown! 

Community Spotlight 

This month, we highlight our local food bank, which is always in need of donations. Let's come 

together to support our neighbors during this season of giving! 

Winter Safety Tips 

As temperatures drop and snow falls, remember to: 

1. Dress in layers to stay warm. 

2. Keep a snow shovel and ice melt handy. 

3. Drive safely and allow extra time for travel. 

Thank you for being a part of our community! We wish you a joyful and safe winter season. 

Warmest Wishes, 

The Winter Wonderland Newsletter Team 


